
 

 

7th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Author Event at Chorlton Library 
 
As part of Chorlton Book Festival we will be taking Year 2 to Chorlton Library on Wednesday 

21st November for an exciting talk by the illustrator Lynne Chapman. We will be walking to 
Chorlton Library at 10.45 am and will be back at school in time for lunch (approximately 
12.10pm).  

 
Lynne Chapman has illustrated over 30 children’s books including Giddy Goat, Mule School and 

Class 3 All at Sea. You can find information about how to draw, quizzes, videos and more on 
her website- www.lynnechapman.co.uk. 
 

We would really appreciate any parent volunteers that are able to accompany us to the library. 
If we do not have enough adults to help out the trip may have to be cancelled. If you are 
available to help out, please speak to your child’s teacher or send them an email via 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 
 
We hope the children are looking forward to the workshop as much as we are! 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Natalie Hickman, Helen Savage, Kelly King and Richard Farrow 
Year 2 Teachers 

 
 

 


